
 

 

  

Monday 31 August 2020 

Dear Parents and Caregivers 
 
I hope you enjoyed the fantastic weather over the weekend as much as I did. ThereΩs nothing like sunshine and 
warmth to improve our energy levels! 
 
Thanks to all of you whoΩve replied to our various surveys over the last week or so. I know some people may have 
άsurvey ŦŀǘƛƎǳŜέ during the current site access restrictions but it is a quick way to get the perspectives of our 
community and to ensure that every voice is heard equally. We do look forward to restrictions lifting when we can 
offer more face to face opportunities for discussions, but for now, thank you for your willingness to share your 
perspectives.  
 
You will have noted on a Facebook past last week my comments regarding our enrolments and zone situation. We are 
not intending to change our current policy for the time being. It is important for our forward planning and 
recruitment decisions that we can have accuracy in our roll numbers for 2021. If you know that for any reason you 
will not be returning to Te Matauru in 2021, please let the office know soon so we can factor that into our planning. If 
you know of families who are in our zone and are considering our school please encourage them to get in touch soon 
so that we can at least be aware of them as a possible enrolment in the future.  
 
On the subject of Facebook I was really disappointed to see another local school being discredited on a community 
page last week. We talk often about our responsibility as parents to be role models to our children, and equally we 
feel passionately that online bullying is wrong. When it happens to our children, we rightly call for action. Do we feel 
the same way when it happens to other adults, who have no right of reply? Other school leaders have told me άwhen 
the honeymoon is over at Te Matauru, it will happen to you ǘƻƻέΦ I feel strongly that we can and should do it 
differently. We are building our school with a strong emphasis on relationships. Part of any successful relationship is 
being able to have the hard conversations in respectful ways. I am appreciative that our community chooses to 
operate in this way and encourage us to continue this approach in the future.  
 
Today it has been very energising to see our children arrive at school in their PJΩs/ onesies - the reward they have 
collectively chosen for demonstrating the school values in action over the last few weeks. Well done to all our 
children for their positive attitudes through a tricky season for our country. I hope they enjoy their reward today and 
look forward to many more to come in the future.    
 
Principals Picks: Warriors 24 Eels 12; Bulgaria 1 ?ƛǊŜ 2.  
 

Ka Kite Ano 

 
Danny Nicholls 
Principal 



 

 

 

  

 

Thursday  3 September  

Lunch Online  -  Subway 

Kapahaka 

 

Friday  4 September  

Lucky Book  Club Orders  Due 

TMP Time 

 

Sunday  6 September  

Fathers Day 

 

Monday  7 September  

Sports  Coaches in 

 

Come and get  your  tickets  from  the  school  

 

Rakahuri  Bike Blast  

Miss Bergs would love to get some TMP teams 

entered for the Rakahuri Bike Blast coming up on 

Monday 23 November - Year 5/6 & Year 7/8. If your 

child is interested please email Miss Bergs on 

jessica.bergs@tematauru.school.nz  

WELCOME TO TMP  
GEMMA DRYSDALE 

First day and you  get  to  wear your  PJs to  

school,  how  cool  is that!  

mailto:jessica.bergs@tematauru.school.nz


 

 

 
HAPPY 

BIRTHDAY  

Happy  Birthday  toĺ 

Naomi  Findlay  -   3 September  

Mrs  Anderson  -  6 September  

Reminder - End of Year Celebrations Survey 

this survey here
 

Busy Bumbles Holiday Programme at Te Matauru 

Book now at www.busybumbles.co.nz 
If you have any questions contact Caitlyn on tematauru@busybumbles.co.nz  

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLScdxdH9gll2x7Nomuagnc3gApbEsOIGkttm3sWjryD3st3C6Q/viewform?usp=sf_link
http://www.busybumbles.co.nz/
mailto:tematauru@busybumbles.co.nz


 

 

One of  our  awesome  TMP parents  has just  

launched  this  amazing  School  Fundraising  Shop. 

schoolfundraisingshop.org.nz   

When  you  purchase  through  the   online  shop  10% 

of  the  sale is donated  to  your  nominated  school.  

There is so many  items  you  can purchase  from  NZ 

Made  soaps and candles  to  toys  and eco-friendly  

products!  

Thank you  to  Hazel Youngman  from   

Mike  Pero Real Estate for  the  donation  of   

umbrellas  and cricket  sets to  TMP! 

hazel-youngman.mikepero.com  

http://schoolfundraisingshop.org.nz/

